
Commissioners may attend the groundbreaking ceremony for the Waste Management 

Material Recovery Facility 

Notice is hereby given that two or more members of the Okaloosa County Board of County 

Commissioners may attend the groundbreaking ceremony for the Waste Management Material 

Recovery Facility on Friday, April 21, 2023, at 9:30a.m., located at 157 Ready Avenue NW in Fort Walton 

Beach, Florida. This is not an official meeting of the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners, 

but multiple members of the Commission may be in attendance. The public is welcomed to attend. 


